
This week at  
St Margaret’s Nursery 

Week beginning: 11th June 2018 

What a wonderful time we had at sports 

day! I hope you enjoyed it as much as 

we did.  

 

Sports Day 

  

  

  

 

We took part in a wide variety 

of races: running, egg and 

spoon, balancing, hoop, obstacle 

and our relay.  



 

  

 

 

The children 

were fantastic in 

their races and 

participated  

really well as a 

team! 

 

Well done 

Nursery! 

  

We had our second visit to see Mrs Snape in the science department 

this week. We found out who had skeletons and who did not, like the 

snails and jellyfish. We checked to hear each others heart with the 

stethoscope. We investigated real lungs and watch what happened 

when Mrs Snape blew air into them. At the end Mrs Snape made a 

cool rainbow using warm water and skittles.  

Anything else?  

What will we be learning about next week? 

Revising our letter sounds, time and  

Grow Well Choices - Healthy Balance. 


